NEWS from the SEEND PARISH NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN STEERING GROUP
 March Update

We creep out of winter into Spring 2019 with sustained ambition and determination to get our Neighbourhood Plan through the required stage of formal consultation and submitted to Wiltshire for examination. You helped us by attending the Consultation Coffee Morning for Parishioners on Saturday January 26th in the Pavilion and by giving us your views to create a good evidence base. It was well attended with 51 people coming in to find out more about the work we have been doing, and most seemed very engaged with the material on display. If you couldn’t make it to the Coffee Morning, you will find the information available on our website. The Steering Group may find another opportunity to present the material again in the near future so watch for any news of that.

The attendees had an opportunity to view the full list and map of land known to be available for development, which is now also on our website (www.seendparishplan.org).
This item drew the most interest, as people were able to see the results of the preliminary assessments, which showed why some sites would be unsuitable for development. Those that may be suitable will progress to the next stage of assessment. The work on valued views, green spaces, non-designated village assets and the Conservation Area were also available for people to see.
Our Consultants, Place Studio together with members of the Steering Group set up the exhibits and stayed with us all morning to help with any questions. If you use the website to view where we have got to and you have any comments, please do use the contacts page to let us have your thoughts. 
It is worth repeating this request: as you consider the information on site assessment, please remember to think about it in relation to the whole Parish, not just whether any potential development might affect you personally.
A full summary of all the feedback we have received to date is available on the website and a few key points are summarised below:

· The Kennet and Avon Canal and it’s setting is a key asset that people are keen to see protected in the Plan.
· It was seen as important to identify locally important Heritage Assets across the whole parish in order to celebrate and protect them in the Neighbourhood Plan
· There were many comments on valued views, in particular views from both the Lye Field and the field beyond were highlighted as especially important both in terms of landscape and as an element of the Seend Conservation Area.
· There were also many comments related to Future Development in the Parish, providing useful insights with information about key views or setting, and posing challenging questions about the land known to be available which the Steering Group are assessing.


[bookmark: _GoBack]All are welcome at the monthly open meetings. The next Committee Meeting will be Thursday 28th March at 7.30pm. in the Community Centre. (Some members of the SG meet again between these open meetings to progress the background work, together with our Consultants).
                                           Carola Thorpe on behalf of the S.P.N.P. Steering Group 
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